

P.O. Box 285 Highland, WI 53543 Phone (608) 662-1444 www.aft-wisconsin.org

October 25, 2021

Dear Wisconsin Legislators,

As President of a union representing Wisconsin citizens across the state, I am writing to oppose SB621/AB624 and SB622/AB625. **AFT-Wisconsin stands for Fair Maps. A fair and open redistricting process is free from political interests, fosters public participation, and guarantees every person's vote has equal value.** The proposed maps in the legislation are not fair and does not accurately represent the citizens of the state. They are unacceptable.

Sincerely,

Kim Kohlhaas

KinKollhace

President, AFT-Wisconsin